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Disclaimer 

 

 

The figures and financial information relating to the year ended 31 March 2017 included in the 

Annual Financial Report (Lump Sum Grant) are not the statutory annual financial statements of 

Hong Kong Family Welfare Society for that year. The Annual Financial Report (Lump Sum Grant) is 

prepared on cash basis, in accordance with the requirements set out in Lump Sum Grant Manual 

issued by the Social Welfare Department of the Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative 

Region.  

 

Hong Kong Family Welfare Society has delivered those annual financial statements to the Registrar of 

Companies as required by section 662(3) of, and Part 3 of Schedule 6 to, the Companies Ordinance. 

 

Hong Kong Family Welfare Society’s auditor has reported on those annual financial statements. The 

auditor’s report was unqualified; did not include a reference to any matters to which the auditor drew 

attention by way of emphasis without qualifying its reports; and did not contain a statement under 

section 406(2), 407(2) or (3) of the Companies Ordinance. 

 

 
























